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As Acting Director of People and Culture, Leah will oversee all aspects of our people strategy, including 
employee engagement, learning and development, talent acquisition, and fostering a safe, respectful, and 
empowering work environment. This role is critical to supporting our staff—who are at the heart of our work 
delivering compassionate, quality care to the community.

We are confident that under Leah’s leadership, we will continue to grow as a values-driven organization 
where people feel supported, inspired, and proud to make a difference to our clients, fellow employees and 
our community.

Please take a moment to congratulate Leah on this well-deserved promotion when you see her!

Warm regards,

We are excited to share some wonderful news from within our organization.

Please join us in congratulating Leah Di Domenico on her promotion to 
Acting Director of People and Culture, effective today.

Since joining us in 2021, Leah has been an invaluable member of our 
team—first as our People and Culture Specialist, and later as Manager of 
People and Culture—consistently demonstrating a deep commitment to our 
mission and an insightful understanding of what makes our workplace 
culture thrive.  In her previous roles over the years, Leah  led numerous 
initiatives that have strengthened our team, enhanced employee wellbeing, 
and supported a more inclusive and collaborative workplace.

I’m incredibly honoured to step into the role of Acting Director of People and Culture. It’s been a privilege to 
grow alongside such a passionate and dedicated team. Amongst other meaningful initiatives, I look forward 
to advancing our learning culture through enriched training opportunities, deepening our commitment to 
workplace wellness and engagement, and leading thoughtful planning and strategy to support our evolving 
organizational needs. I am excited to continue contributing to a workplace where everyone feels valued, 
supported and inspired to contribute meaningfully to our shared mission.

Tuesday, September 9th, 2025Dear CANES Community,

Leah Di Domenico

James Meloche,
Chief Executive Officer
CANES Community Care


